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19 March 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rieni a gofalwyr, 
 
With our Year 11 school prom approaching on 27th June, we are looking 

for your support to ensure everyone who wishes can attend and look 

as fabulous as possible.   

We know the cost of living crisis is affecting families at present, and 

want to be able to support all of our pupils and families with things like 

the additional costs of school proms.  Therefore, if you have any mint 

condition or barely used dresses, shoes (boys’ and girls’) suits, shirts, 

ties, jewellery etc. that you would be willing to lend our Year 11 pupils 

for prom, could you please bring to Secondary site Reception after the 

Easter break.   

We will have a discrete, bookable process for any pupil to view and 

borrow items from our ‘Vintage Shop’ to be worn at the prom, which will 

be shared with families at the end of April.   

Many thanks for your support and if you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely / Yn gywir,  

 
Mr J. Parkinson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

         

 

 
 

         

 

 


